
Bangladesh High Commission

Colombo

No.: bhc-colll30/2024 22 September 2024

Notice

The Government of Sri Lankahas declared 23 Septemb er 2024 as a
special public holiday. As such, the High Commission will remain closed
on 23 Septemb er'2024, Monday.

02. No Consular Service would be
service seekers may submit/collect
September 2024, Tuesday from 0930
hrs.

rendered on the day, The consular
their applications/passports on 24
hrs to 1230 hrs or 1530 hrs to 1600

b
(Md.Nizamul Islarn)

First Secretary


